
PLEASE NOTE
 

INFORMATION FOR VISITORS
All visitors must have an appointment. If you do not have an appointment, please return to campus when 
you have made arrangements with the person you wish to visit with. Facilities such as Slavin Center and 
Phillips Memorial Library are not accessible to visitors at this time. Please visit the Friar Athletics and 
Barnes & Noble websites if you wish to make purchases.

Limiting campus visitors is an essential key to managing the coronavirus within 
the Providence College community. Before continuing onto campus, please consider 
whether there is another way you can accomplish the purpose that brings you here. We 
apologize for the inconvenience, but this is part of doing everything we can to keep our 
community safe.

CONTACT LOG

While at Providence College, please keep a contact log listing each place you have visited 
and each person you come into contact with. Should you test positive for COVID-19 after 
your visit, please notify the Student Health Center at 401.865.2422 to provide those  
contact details.

SAFETY MEASURES

Providence College requires that you mind the Three W’s AT ALL TIMES while you are on campus

1. WEAR A MASK, INDOORS  
    OR OUTDOORS 
2. WASH YOUR HANDS
3. WATCH YOUR DISTANCE  
     (STAY SIX FEET FROM OTHERS)

If you have an appointment and have been approved to be on campus, we ask that you go directly to your 
destination, take care of business, and depart as soon as possible. We truly appreciate your cooperation.

SYMPTOM SCREENING

Before doing anything else, first consider whether you are experiencing any of these symptoms. If you are, 
it is imperative that you remain in your vehicle and leave campus.

•	 Fever or chills
•	 Cough
•	 Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
•	 Recent loss of taste or smell
•	 Muscle or body aches
•	 Headache
•	 Sore throat
•	 Congestion or runny nose
•	 Gastrointestinal symptoms
•	 Fatigue
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